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CONSENT FOR EXCHANGE OF INFORMATION 

BETWEEN PEIPRB SUPERVISOR & WORKPLACE 
 

 
The PEI Psychologists Registration Board (PEIPRB) requires all Psychologist Candidates and 

Psychological Associate Candidates to be supervised by a PEIPRB approved supervisor.  

Supervisors are expected to evaluate the candidate’s work performance to ensure standards are 

being met.  As such, a supervisor is expected to make contact with the candidate’s workplace to 

enquire regarding the candidate’s performance.  The following release of information relates to 

this exchange of information. 

 

 

This is to confirm that I, ____________________________________________, give my  

 

 

PEIPRB approved supervisor permission to exchange information with my workplace: 

 

 

________________________________________________________. 

 

 

 

 

 

Candidate Signature:   _________________________________________________ 

 

 

Name of Supervisor: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Date:  _________________________________________ 
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